
Accounts for The Silent Horn Foundation from 24/11/21 until 31/1/22 

The charity is new and due to a number of factors including the coronavirus and the delays which 
resulted from it, the charity was only able to set up it’s account in May of this year with CAF Bank. 
Therefore we have no donations or organisation operations to declare up until that point.  
 
 
 
 
 


